Committee Secretary

Education and Employment — Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

I am writing in relation to the Education and Employment — Legislation Committee's 2014-15 Budget
Estimates hearing on Thursday 4 June 2015.

I wish to clarify the evidence given to Senator Lines concerning the window of assessment being from
5 May through to the end of July 2015 (page 122 of Hansard refers). The window of assessment is from

4 May through to the end of July 2015.

t would appreciate if you could draw this clarification to the attention of the Committee. | apologise for
any inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

on Ying Chin

ranch Manager

vidence Strategy Branch
Evidence and Assessment Group

{ July 2015
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